Request for Snow Hauling Bids

The City of Hector is receiving sealed bids for the 2024/2025 snow hauling season. Proposals should
include the cost of a minimum 13-yard truck/box and driver per hour; a minimum of two hours will be
paid per snow event. The City of Hector will receive sealed bids until noon on Friday, October 11,
2024. Sealed bids should be labeled as “Snow Hauling Bid” and should be dropped off or mailed to
the City of Hector, 301 Main St South, PO Box 457, Hector, MN 55342. Proposals will be reviewed at
the October Hector City Council meeting. Only signed sealed bids by the individual will be accepted.
The City reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. Contractors must be bonded.

(Published August 28, September 4, September 11, 2024)



